
Pastor                  Fr Alfredo Monacelli 
    amonacelli@rcdvictoria.org 
 
 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr John Heesun Lee 
 
Polish Pastor       Fr Jozef Kobos, SDS 
 
 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 
 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinators of Religious Ed for Children:  
 

Lidia Moodie:  lidia@sacredheartvictoria.com 
Ruby Arkoh:   ruby@sacredheartvictoria.com 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

 

For pre-registered parishioners only 
 

Up to 50 parishioners per Mass 
 

 

WEEKDAY MASS 
 

Tuesday         9:00am 
 
Thursday         7:00pm 
 

 

WEEKEND MASS 
 

Saturday         4:00pm 
 
Sunday        9:00am 
 
Sunday (Korean)      3:00pm 
 
Last Sunday of the month (Polish) 12:30pm 
 
 

RECONCILIATION 
 

By appointment with Fr Alfredo. 

 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 

 
 

     

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing, Visiting 
the Sick or Marriage, please contact the Parish 
Office. 
 

A minimum of six months’ notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 
 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 
Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 
E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 
 

Office Hours: 9:30am to 12:00pm (Tue—Fri) 
 

Please call the parish office before arriving. 
 
 

Hospital Chaplain : 250.889.3761 



 

 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                      July 12, 2020 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 
 

The Lord proclaims: “My word shall not return to me void, but shall do my will, achieving the end for which I 
send it.” The Word is the Son of God. “Creation awaits with eager expectation” to “be set free from slavery and 
corruption and share in the glorious freedom of the children of God.” That is why Jesus speaks to us in a way 
that reminds us of the moment of creation: as if we are soil. “The LORD God formed man out of the clay of the 
ground and blew into his nostrils the breath of life” (Gn 2:7).  
 

We have the potential, the freedom to be good, rich, productive soil. We beg that the Word will return to us 
again and again so that we can do his will, achieving the end for which God sends his Word to us. 
 

Magnificat 
July 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE DIOCESE 
 

All are invited to join Bishop Gary Gordon from the comfort and safety of your homes as he celebrates Mass 
through a live stream from St. Andrew's Cathedral.  SUNDAY 10 AM  and  MONDAY TO FRIDAY 7 PM 
 

To access the live stream link from the Diocese of Victoria website simply google: Diocese of Victoria or click  
http://www.rcdvictoria.org/diocese-of-victoria-live-stream. 

 

——————————————— 
 

Bishop Gary has, in consultation with the Priest Personnel Committee, made the following appointments as a 
result of changes in pastoral ministry:  
 
 

Effective immediately:  
 

Fr. Devane Sam, on loan from the Diocese of Bellary, who has been in India since February, will not return to serve 
in the Diocese of Victoria due to the global pandemic.  
 
 

Effective July 15, 2020:  
 

Fr. John Vines, retired from the Diocese of Whitehorse, who has provided pastoral ministry at St. Louis de 
Montfort in Lake Cowichan the last few years, will move to the United States to be closer to his family.  
 

Fr. Mel Bayron, in addition to serving as Pastor of All Saints Parish (Ladysmith and Chemainus), will provide 
sacramental ministry to St. Louis de Montfort Parish in Lake Cowichan. 
 

Pastoral Centre Staff Changes and Moves 
 

Glen Palahicky, Director of the Office of Faith Formation and Evangelization has been appointed as Principal of St. Andrew's Regional 
High School, effective August 1, 2020. Prior to assuming his role at the Diocese six years ago, Glen began his career as a teacher and 
then served as a School Principal for eleven years. 
Gwen Jahelka, has been appointed Director of the Faith Formation and Evangelization (FFE). Gwen joined the FFE team two years ago 
and will continue to build upon the good work accomplished in the mission to support our parish and school communities in faith. 

Rafael Oei, who joined the staff three years ago to serve as Executive Assistant to the Bishop and Chancellor, has moved on from his 
position to attend to family needs and his two businesses (Aikido and music). 
Connie Dunwoody, has retired from her position as Communications Coordinator. Connie edited her first issue of the Diocesan 
Messenger in March 2008, and was instrumental in developing the revised website and Bishop's videos. 

Ania Zapotoczny, Co-op Student (Accounting), is in the process of winding down her work assignments, and will return to University 
to complete her studies. 
 

We acknowledge with tremendous thanksgiving the good work accomplished and we wish everyone much success in their future 
endeavours. We are extremely blessed to have a faith filled, dedicated, and competent team that serves the Diocese, parishes, 
schools, and communities and we remain grateful for all their efforts the during this time of transition. 

 

Note: During the summer months the Diocesan Pastoral Centre will be closed on Fridays.  

Please check their website for current opening hours: https://www.rcdvictoria.org/ 

Sacred Heart Parish 2020 Photo Directory 
 

 

Final Session 
Fri, July 10 to Wed, July 15 

 

For further information, and to book an appointment, please call  

Marilyn Bojko at 250-361-4393 or email:  123sigmar@gmail.com 

http://www.rcdvictoria.org/diocese-of-victoria-live-stream
mailto:123sigmar@gmail.com


 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Pilgrimage to Holy Land 
 

 

Under the spiritual leadership 

of Fr. Dean Henderson 
 

April 12 to 21, 2021. 
 

For more details, and if you are 

interested, the information with the 

full itinerary is on our website. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

If you are unable to attend Mass in person, 

you can watch Fr. Alfie’s pre-recorded 

weekend Mass on Sunday morning on our 

parish website: www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

 

Just a reminder that the Mass Groups of 50 must 
remain fixed, as directed by Bishop Gary Gordon, 
Dr. Bonnie Henry and WorkSafeBC - in other 
words, no seat swaps, and if you cannot attend 
your fixed time slot, your assigned seat will 
remain empty.  
 

Fr. Alfredo is considering the possibility of adding 
another Mass for those who have been patiently 
waiting to attend Mass. Please let us know if you 
would like to add your name to the waitlist, or if 
you know of anyone who else who would. Thank 
you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Available Listing at St. Clare Villa 
 
 

#206 – 2045 Carrick Street.  
 

For further information please visit:  
https:// www.primeteam.ca.  

We pray for the repose of the souls of  
Robert Celiz,  Joyce Chelliah,  Helen Lavalee,  

John Meurs,  James Oei  &  Nico Tan  
who have passed away recently. 

 

 

 

 

ONLINE MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSE– 

 

Here is the latest instalment of  
Fr. Alfie's Table on 

 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/njARNJhArQM 
 

 

 

Roman Gnocchi 

Thank you 
These parishioners and businesses have supported our  

Parish through their advertising. Please remember to keep 
them in mind. 

 

Tung Nguyen Watchmaker 
 

David Baanstra—Affirmative Tax Solutions 
 

Tony Melendez-Duke—Real Estate Advisor 
 

David Audy—Absolutely Electrical 
 

Gilly’s Carpet & Furniture Care 
 

HomeWise Plumbing & Drainage 
 

Dan Facey—End of the Roll 

World Youth Day 2022  
 

Lisbon, Portugal:-Summer of 2022. 
 

If you're interested in going to pray with the Holy Father 

and hundreds of thousands of other Catholic young 

adults (ages 19 – 35), Fr. Eduardo Santos and  

Fr. Harrison Ayre will be organizing this pilgrimage. 
 

Contact Rebecca at Holy Family Notre Dame:  

rc-portalberni@shaw.ca or 250-723-8912. 

http://www.sacredheartvictoria.com
https://bit.ly/3hzgRGW
mailto:lmelendez@rcdvictoria.org
https://youtu.be/njARNJhArQM


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising, please support them! 

Parish Ministries / Groups 
 

Altar Servers         A Moodie   angelinamoodie@gmail.com 

Christian Meditation        M Noonan        388-3173 

C.W.L.          M Podmoroff        652-6252 

Eucharistic Ministers        B & C Gaspar  emc@sacredheartvictoria.com  

Finance Chairperson        B Dwyer  finance@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Knights of Columbus        R Perez de Tagle       384 6655 

Led By The Spirit Group   D MacIntyre        383-9955 

Music Coordinator        R Oei      music@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Proclaimers         C Minvielle   proclaimers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Receptions         E Olcen           477-8115 

Responsible Ministry        N Lundin       rmse@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Social Justice/D & P        S Dzbik          380-6350  

St. Vincent de Paul        G Short          727-2615 

Ushers (4pm)         E Olcen  ushers5@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (9am)          L Stearns           ushers10@sacredheartvictoria.com 

 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2019 / 2020 

 

Catherine Minvielle 
Michele Ricard 
Marilyn Bojko 

Steven Boucher 
Vincenza Cameron 

Jeff Kucharski 
Oscar Perez de Tagle 

Victor Saavedra 
Cyrille Santos 

250-704-6808 
 

DAVID AUDY 
 

LIFETIME  WARRANTY  ON  ALL  LABOUR 
 

4019 Malton Ave 
Victoria, BC  V8X 4W1 

 

“For perfect electrical work at a great price!” 
 

info@absolutelyelectrical.com 
www.absolutelyelectrical.com 


